RE: Samuel Ali Tabatabai

To Whom it May Concern :

It is with great pleasure that I recommend Samuel Ali Tabatabai for membership to
IATSE Local 478. I have witnessed his capabilities in a variety of positions in the movie
industry, specifically in the area of special effects.

Samuel has always displayed a high degree of integrity, responsibility, and ambition. He
is definitely a leader rather than a follower. In addition to his excellent work ethic and
accomplishments in the movie industry, he has proven his leadership ability by
organizing a school in Texas to provide young people an opportunity to learn more about
the movie industry and demonstrated creative ways to make visual effects using a variety
of materials.

He is also a most dependable team player. His good judgment and mature outlook ensure
a logical and practical approach to his endeavors.

Samuel would be an asset to any organization, and I am happy to give him my
wholehearted endorsement.

Sincerely,

D.J. Bodenheimer

Special Effects Technician
IATSE Local 478

(504) 338 - 8028



